
FOR RELEASE: FEBRUARY 14, 2025 MORE 

PRESS RELEASE 
Cedar Valley Hospice’s local office moves to downtown Waverly 
 

Waverly, Feb. 14, 2025: Cedar Valley Hospice's Waverly office has moved to downtown Waverly at 300 East 

Bremer Ave, Suite 100. They have moved from their previous location at 209 20th St. NW in Waverly and 

have served the community under the Cedar Valley Hospice name since 1997. 

Since then, our patient census has consistently risen, along with the need for more staff, and thus, more 

space to grow. The main reason for relocation is increased visibility and accessibility for the community. 

"We want people to know that we are a resource, and that it's never too soon to call us," said Cedar Valley 

Hospice Director of Marketing Jennifer Siech. "We are proud to be within the Waverly community serving 

Bremer, Butler, Chickasaw, Franklin and Floyd counties from this office. The care provided is in the patient's 
home, facility or hospital. Cedar Valley Hospice offers additional services for the community including 

palliative care, grief support at no cost and advance directives guidance." 

An open house will be planned for a later date. For more information, call 319.352.1274. 

### 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Established in 1979, Cedar Valley Hospice is the expert provider of hospice care in Northeast Iowa.                
As a non-profit, we uphold the highest standards for our employees who help families manage advanced 

illnesses and symptoms 24 hours a day. We provide care for all – regardless of age, diagnosis or ability to 

pay. Other services include: the area’s only Hospice Home, palliative care, adult and children’s grief 
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programs, and case management for people living with HIV. Anyone can make a referral. It’s never too 

early to call and find out what resources are available to you. For more information, visit cvhospice.org or 
call 800.626.2360. 

 

IMAGES: 

Waverly staff in front of new location 

Caption: Cedar Valley Hospice team members from our Waverly location gather for a photo at their new 
office location, 300 East Bremer Ave., Suite 100 in Waverly (entrance is in the back). From left: Ella Aldrich, 
Jessica Brown, Angie Mohn, Amy Deterding, Kelsey Peters, Lynette Jordan, Keri Daron, Paula Spurlin, 
Cortney Manning, Taylor Kramer and Rusty Van Wey. Not pictured, Taryn Willbee and Amy Gomez. 
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